The Consular
Visa Section

German Embassy

Riyadh

Fax: 01-4880660

16 February 2003

Subject: Visa application to attend Design Automation and Test Conference in Munich
Dear Sir/Madam:
I have recently applied for a Shengen visa to visit Munich to attend a conference/exhibition between 3rd and 7th March 2003. I was informed by my agent regarding my visa application to the US.

I am writing to inform you that I was scheduled to travel to the US in mid-November 2002, and therefore applied for visa on 7 September 2002. I was interviewed and following the successful interview I was requested to pay the visa fee (copies of receipts enclosed). Since current procedures for visa applications include clearance from Washington which may take 6 weeks to several months, I could not make the trip.  I am writing to assure you that my visa was not rejected and is under process awaiting approval.

Thanking you and kindest regards.

Dr.  Sadiq M. Sait, Professor
Chairman, Department of Computer Engineering

King Fahd University of Petroleum & Minerals

Dhahran-31261, Saudi Arabia

Tel: (+9663) 860-2217

Fax: (+9663) 860-3059

e-mail: sadiq@ccse.kfupm.edu.sa

